
Deborah Howard 
 
Please deny permits for hog farm affecting Arkansas' Buffalo River! 
The river is a National treasure, as stewards Arkansans have a responsibility to protect this resource
for our children. Not to mention the vast number of people whose lives and businesses are currently
depending on a clean healthy river.
 


